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               Washington 
                      Jany 13, 1865.

My Dear Sir ∼
                    I hear from many 
quarters that I am greatly
indebted to your friendly exertion
in bringing about the gratifying
results of “the Seciater question.”
      I write this simply to say
that I fully appreciate your
kindness, and trust that
in the future, as in the past,
our personal friendship and
confidence, may be unabated,
and prove a source of
pleasure to both∼
                        Very Truly Yours
Hon.                   
   John Lynch –           WP  Fessenden








